
Northeast Area Educational Advisory Council Meeting 

June 2, 2010 

Harford Hills Elementary School 

 

Called to order at 7:01 p.m. 

 

Attendance: 

Stephanie Marks, Lorrie Erdman, Melissa Lembo Whisted, Lori Riveri, Jada Leing, Aruna 

Anbazhagan 

 

Motion to approve minutes from last meeting; approved. 

 

Report by Stephanie Marks, NAEAC President 

Election of Officers: 

President:  Stephanie Marks 

Vice-President:  Open 

Secretary:  Lorrie Erdman 

 

Tracy Meyers-Preston-concerned of an elimination of classes at the high school level, particularly GT 

and Honors.  Meeting tonight and she will email Stephanie the minutes.  Aruna:  Last year took out 

GT.  Must go down to Honors or step up to AP. Standard is remaining.  Office of Curriculum?  

Melissa:  AP classes aligned with the College Board. 

 

Blueprint for Progress Meeting on June 29, 2010—Jasmine Schriver 

On June 15, 2010 Dr. Hairston announcing a re-organization of BCPS.  Areas may be change to E.S., 

M.S. & H.S. Superintendents.  What will happen to NEAEC?  Would like a Jr. and Sr. student 

representative next year. 

 

Pre-Operating Budget Meeting 

September 22, 2010 Eastern Technical High School  5:30 p.m. Dinner  

7:00 p.m. Meeting 

 

GT/Curricular Offices Meeting 

November 17, 2010 Perry Hall High School   7:00 p.m. Meeting 

 

Student Support Services/Bullying and Harrassment 

February 23, 2011 Carney Elementary School   7:00 p.m. Meeting 

 

Pre-Capital Budget Meeting 

April 13, 2011  Middle River Middle School   7:00 p.m. Meeting 

 

2011-12 Planning Meeting and re-election of officers 

June 8, 2010   TBA      7:00 p.m. Meeting 

 

Exhibit TT 



Adjourned 7:39: p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by Lorrie Erdman 


